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Hello everyone!  We continue to do well at EOL.  The residents have been enjoying visits outside with family and 
friends!    Reminder that appointments must be made ahead of time to arrange a visit!  We thank everyone for 
their part in keeping our residents and staff safe!    
 
We currently have 16 residents at EOL.  Our condolences go out the family of Margaret McConnell, who passed 
away at the age of 102.  We will all miss her.  We also bid farewell to Yvonne Smith, who has moved to the Heritage 
Manor in Kindersley; and to Lorraine Goldade who has moved to the Western Senior Citizen’s Home in Leader.  We 
hope you both have settled into your new homes. 
 
We have enjoyed a few craft sessions, exercises and sing songs at EOL!  We even held a Happy Hour one evening!  
Thank you so much to the staff who are going above and beyond planning these activities! 
 

Check out our facebook page for pictures! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Just so you know… 

• We can now accept gifts of flowers, cards, reading material.  

• Facetime visits can be arranged!  Thanks to the PCCU, we have two iPads to use for this!  The residents 
think its pretty neat!   

• Emails can be sent to eol@sasktel.net if you want to send a message to any of the residents! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING GROWING PROJECT 2020 

We have partnered with the Town of Eatonia and Hoffman Land & Cattle on our third Growing Project! 

We would like to thank the following businesses for their support: 

Nutrien Ag Solutions Kindersley 
Kindersley & District Co-op 

G-mac’s AgTeam 
FMC 

AMVAC 
BAYER 
BASF 

If any organization or individual would like to financially support this program, a donation can be made through 

EOL and a charitable receipt will be issued.  An account is also set up at Nutrien Ag Solutions and payments can 

also be made directly onto the EOL account, if that is a better option for you.   

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact Krista Stevens by email eol@sasktel.net or phone 306-460-7552. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  Stay safe out there! 

The Eatonia Oasis Living Residents, Staff and Board of Directors 
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